Running Start information
sessions to be held in January

High school sopho-
mores and juniors can learn
about taking the next step
in their education by attend-
ing one of two Running Start
Information Night sessions
offered in January at Clark
College.

The two sessions will
be held Wed., Jan. 12 and
Wed., Jan. 19, 7-8 p.m., in the
Clark College gymnasium in
the O’Connell Sports Center.
The O’Connell Sports Center
is located on the southwest
corner of Clark’s main cam-
pus, 1933 Fort Vancouver
Way, Vancouver. Parking
will be available in the col-
lege’s red lots on the east side
of Fort Vancouver Way and
in the purple lot on the west
side of Fort Vancouver Way.

These sessions are the
kick-off sessions for high

school sophomores and juniors,
as well as their parents, who want
to know more about the Running
Start Program. This annual event
frequently attracts hundreds of
interested students and parents
to the college, which is why two
identical sessions are held.

Running Start allows eligible
juniors and seniors to take class-
es to earn college credit while
they are still fulfilling their high
school graduation requirements.
Students pay for books, trans-
portation and some fees.

Students will be able to sign
up online for the Running Start
test for fall 2011 in mid-January
at  www.clark.edu/runningstart,
For more information on the
Running Start Program, visit the
above Web site. For more in-
formation on the Running Start
Information Nights, call (360)
992-2366.



